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Class Photos – Tues 15th June 

On Tuesday 15th June we will be having class photographs 

taken by our usual photographer, Jackie Clitheroe.  Photos will 

be taken outside due to the current restrictions.  For this reason, 

we are only able to take class group photographs this year, 

apart from Year 6 children who will also have an indidivual 

photograph taken, as it is their last opportunity.  Unfortunately, we are unable to 

have family group photos this year.   

 

Non Uniform Day -  2nd July  

We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 2nd July in return for items of 

stationery eg. Pencils, coloured pencils, felt tips, notepads, sticky notes, glue sticks 

etc.  We will quarantine the items before use. 

 

Fan Club Virtual Bingo – Tues 6th July 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

EYFS / Y1 / Y2 – Wed 14th July 

Y3 / 4 / 5 / 6 – Thur 15th July 

 

Please note, whilst we will still hold sports day, we still do not know whether 

parents will be able to attend.  We will let you know as soon as any updated 

information comes from the Department for Education, which we will have to 

adhere to.  

 
 

Please see the next page for photos from our Year 5 / 6 project afternoons 
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